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16th September 2024 
Dear Families, 
 
Vocations Week – Monday 30th September 
Thank you so much to those who have already volunteered to take part in our Vocations Week. If you are able to spare 
any time during week commencing 30th September to talk to the children in school, please do email the admin email 
address to confirm.  
 
We do appreciate all the support and help we receive during this week. Thank you. 
 
Flu Consents – All children except those in our Nursery Class 
If you have not already completed your consent form for your child’s flu vaccination, could you please do this as soon 
as possible. The link for consent is given below and full details can be found in my letter dated 6th September. 

 
You can access the form via this link: 
 https://humber.schoolvaccination.uk/flu/2024/northlincolnshire 
  
You can also complete a consent form via the website:   
www.schoolvaccination.uk    
  
If you have any queries or cannot complete the consent form, please don't hesitate to contact the Immunisation 
Team on: Email: lincs@v-uk.co.uk or Tel. 01724 514800 

 
PGL Visit 
The next payment of £80 for your child’s PGL visit is due by 30th September; please do ensure that this is paid as soon 
as possible. We hold a significant waiting list for children who were unable to secure a place this time as the visit was 
full and, if payments are not made on time, your child may be unable to attend.  
   
KS2 Homework Club 
Homework Club for the children in Classes 4 and 5, with Mr Walker, begins tomorrow from 3 – 4pm. If you have 
completed the online link to give permission, your child will have been allocated a place. 
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Reception and New Nursery Settling in Meeting 
Mrs O’Neil will be available on Monday 23rd September between 3.30pm and 5.30pm to see parents of the children in 
the Reception Class. If you would like an appointment, please email your first and second choice of times to the admin 
email address. Meetings will take place in school during these times. 
 
Mrs Burkill will also be available to see the parents of children who started in the Nursery in September. Please see 
Mrs Burkill directly who will then be able to organise an appointment with you. Thank you. 
 
Attendance 
Please see my separate letter regarding term time holidays and your child’s attendance in school. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
A Dawson 


